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OFFICIAL MEMO (19th April 2022) 

NZRCA STATEMENT: COVID-19 (Update) 
 

Following the government announcement that all of New Zealand has moved to Orange, the restrictions for events and the wearing of 
masks have largely been removed.  Mask wearing may still be a condition of your clubs venue so please check with your local 
committee where necessary.   

 

If you are looking to attend a NZRCA event (club meeting, regional meeting or national meeting), the following still applies;   

• COVID-19 is still out there. Play it safe. 

• If you’re sick, stay home. Don’t socialise. 

• If you have symptoms of cold or flu, call your doctor or Healthline and get tested. 

• Sneeze and cough into your elbow, regularly disinfect surfaces. 

• If you have been told to self-isolate, you must do so immediately. 

Any and all events are subject to your venue owner approving the venue use for your event (e.g. an indoor venue may have their own 
rules that override the NZRCA stance on this, and their rules must be adhered to first and foremost). 

Clubs are reminded to use the NZRCA website event entry system for all club events as this will provide a contacts list should it be 
required for any reason.   

 

Lastly, if you are unsure of anything, please visit www. https://covid19.govt.nz/ for full information.   

 

If you have any issues with the above, please contact one of the following: 

 Matthew Banks – matthew@buildmaster.co.nz – 021 388 813 

 Scott Kendall – scott@randommail.co.nz – 021 273 8046 

 

Kind regards 

 

2021/2022 NZRCA Executive 

 

Stay Safe Everyone 
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